
Good evening Pioneer families!  Today is Sunday, March 13th.  This is our weekly Par-
ent Connect to keep our families informed.   
 
If you are a parent of a third, fourth, or fifth grade student, who is interested in learning 
about ways to help and support your little pioneer please plan on joining us this 
Wednesday evening.  During the interactive Parent Night, our Assistant Principal, Ms. 
Nellenbach will be sharing information that will support parents with helping their chil-
dren at home.  Some of the topics that she will address are homework support, reading 
and math strategies, and resources available to families.  Parents will also be provided 
with information about the FSA and will even have first-hand opportunities try out and 
discuss  to various question types.  The parent night will be provided in two ses-
sions.  Session A will be held from 5:30-6:15 p.m. and Session B will be held from 6:15
-7:00 p.m.  A Spanish translator will be available.   We’re looking forward to seeing you 
this Wednesday March 16

th
!  Thank you for supporting our Pioneers for the Future! 

 
Also, please be reminded that there is no school tomorrow. 
 
This message will also be posted on our Facebook Page and on our Garrison-Jones 
web page.  Thank you and have a great evening! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


